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NGE Hosts Step Up Field Trip
We hosted high school students from Muchin College 
Prep for the Step Up Spring Field Trip at NGE 
headquarters last Wednesday, April 9.

During their visit, students heard from attorneys and staff 
about their law firm careers, participated in an interactive 
activity and networked with various members of the firm.

NGE is proud to continue our partnership with Step Up, a 
mentorship nonprofit that provides structure for girls and 
those who identify with girlhood to define and achieve 
their visions of success through structured programs, 
focused support and inspiring connections.

Learn more about Step Up here.
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